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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes the importance of financing for Indigenous
Peoples and appreciates the Global Environment Facility’s target of allocating 20
per cent of its funds to support initiatives for Indigenous Peoples. The Forum
urges the Facility to create direct financing mechanisms for Indigenous Peoples.
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